
 
Minutes of the third NP meeting 

on 22nd April 2014 
 

Present: Marian Millington, Bob Sherman, Janet Thornley, Hazel Turner, 
John Hancock, Jenny Patrick and Pat Summers. 
Apologies: Linda Ridgley and Richard Wright. 
 
Councillor Summers had copies of the questions forwarded by Bob 
Sherman, Richard Wright, Jenny Patrick and herself. 
 
The group went through them and deleted or added as appropriate. 
 
It was agreed that the Carnival Stall was a good idea – and to be booked. 
 
Councillor Mancell had suggested that www.surveymonkey.com was a 
good resource as many people knew about it.  
10 questions could be added without charge if 100 people responded. 
It was thought that more than 10 questions would be needed and it would 
be worth paying for to get a couple of hundred responses – especially as it 
is the young people we are appealing to. 
 
It was reported that the Parish Clerk has made an application to SDC for 
the ‘designated area’ of our NP to be the whole parish. 
 
The next meeting will be on 14th May 2015 
 
The meeting closed at 8.45 
 
 

 


